Wredling Middle School
Daily Announcements — May 25, 2017

TSA will meet today from 3:30 to 4:15 in room 403 to finish painting and putting wheels on their cars.
Dare to Destress Club will be holding its end of the year celebration today in room 231!

String players- Come to the Honors Orchestra open rehearsal today in the orchestra room from 3:30-4:15!
Attention Students! Please return ALL library books to the LRC. The LRC staff thanks you!

Current 7th grader girls interested in playing volleyball next year please attend a meeting tomorrow
morning in room 114 at 8:05. If you have any questions, please see Mr. Springborn.

Any current 6™ and 7™ grade boys and girls interested in going out for the Cross Country in the fall should
attend a brief informational meeting in the main gym tomorrow morning at 8am. If you cannot attend,
please see Mr. Nold.

Attention Jazz XP! Tomorrow from 10:41-11:06am you will be performing at lunch. Remember to check in
with your teachers, come to the band room at 10:35am to get your instrument, and then head to the
cafeteria. Jazz Lab & Jazz Ensemble members are also invited, but you are also required to check with your
teachers first.

Attention all InClub participants! We will have an end of the year party for InClub on Tuesday, May 30th in
the seventh grade white pod or pod 7-2. Please sign up in Student Services so we can order pizza, chicken
wings, pop, and sugar! Pick up is at 4:30!

Students, do you know where your Chromebook power cords are? If not, then look high and low because
all students will be turning in their Chromebooks and power cords on Friday, June 2" during their PE
classes. Please stop by the LRC if you have questions.

There will be a brief meeting next Wednesday, May 31st at 8:00am in the cafeteria for any upcoming 7th
or 8th graders interested in playing football. If you cannot attend you NEED to see Coach Kohler of Coach
McPeak.

Be a hero today. Be helpful, empathetic, respectful, and open-minded.
Thank you Wredling! Have a great day!



